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We would like to thank you for your participation in the CDC Office of Public Health Genomics Webinar, which took place November 15th, 2016.

In a continuous effort to meet the needs of our audience, we would like your feedback regarding our electronic resources. Your feedback is important and will help us improve our resources to better meet your needs. 


The survey should take, on average, 15 minutes to complete. Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary and anonymous. The survey link is below. 

Survey Link 

If you have any questions or technical difficulties while taking the survey, please contact James O'Leary (joleary@geneticalliance.org).

Thank you for providing your feedback. We appreciate the time you have taken and will actively use it to improve our services to you.






